
  

 

 

 

AUGUST 2019  

     Welcome new students, returning students and Ohana. 

Summer has flown by and here we are starting our new 

school year.  

     Thank you to everyone that attended our summer 

social on such short notice. We are planning to have 

another class social later in the year. 

     Right now, we are looking for parents to volunteer for 

various upcoming events. Please attend the elementary 

open house on August 29th for more details as well as how 

to get involved.  
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